Steven SeEe

From: MacKenzie Manson <mackenzie.manson2001@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:26 PM

To: PolicastroGroup@gmail.com; House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep.
Baginski, Jacquelyn M.

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

To whom this may concern,

| am writing to express my strong support for Rhode Island Bill 5351, which seeks to enhance consumer
protection in the aesthetics industry, improve regulation of skincare treatments, and ensure higher professional
standards. As a client coordinator of Advanced Aesthetics Skin Care Studio, | have firsthand experience in the
industry and understand the critical need for clear regulations and higher standards to protect both
professionals and clients.

As an avid participant of this field, | have seen how the right legislation can foster growth, safety, and
professionalism in our field. Bill 5351 will not only help protect consumers but also elevate the standards of

practice for all licensed professionals, ensuring that Rhode Island remains a leader in aesthetic education and
services.

This bill is essential to creating a safer and more effective industry. By implementing stricter licensing
requirements, educational standards, consumer protection measures, we can ensure that clients receive the

highest quality care while supporting licensed professionals in their ability to provide safe and effective
treatments.

| urge you to support Bill 5351 and advocate for its passage. This legislation will benefit both consumers and
industry professionals, reinforcing Rhode Island’s commitment to excellence in the aesthetics and skincare
field.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss this
further.

Sincerely,
Mackenzie Manson
6 Stoney Drive, North Smithfield RI

mackenzie.manson2001@gmail.com
401-330-0809



